
DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
 
September 18, 2019 
 
OEB Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  

Dear Sir or Madam: 
  
 
Re: Nucon Utility Services Corporation 

Cancellation of Licence ES-2017-0300 
 
Due to reasons outside of our control and a shifting landscape, the decision has been made by 
the Senior Management Team of Nucon Utility Services Inc. (“Nucon”) to cancel its sub-
metering licence.  It was Nucon’s intention to provide sub-metering services to multi-family 
buildings across the Province, but the company has made a strategic direction to shift its focus 
to other business opportunities.   
 
Nucon is not currently billing and customers and has no customers signed up to be billed, so no 
communication to any customers is required.   
 
We trust that this letter is sufficient for the cancellation of the licence, but if further information is 
required please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly,  
  
Original signed by 
 
 
Nick Vetere 
President & CEO, Nucon Utility Services Inc. 
 
CC:  Irina Kuznetsova 
 Stephanie Cheng 


